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Information for Authors Contributing Articles to Part A:

. Bulletin of the Institute of Chemistry, Academia Sinica is published in March

annually. Part A of the Bulletin publishes original articles, covering all
fields in chemistry and closely related disciplines.

. Manuscripts should be submitted in triplicate before January 15 and must be

typewritten double-spaced on A4 paper.

. Authors’ names (primary author should be distinguished by =), research

institute and correspondence address including postal code should be listed
after title.

. A short synopsis is required. It should state briefly the reason for the work,

the significant results, and conclusions.

. The paper should be subdivided into sections such as Introduction, Experi-

mental, Results, Discussion, as well as Conclusion.

. Nomenclature should be consistent, clear, and precise. Metric units (SI)

should be used for all quantities. Nomenclature and symbols should follow
the rules used by Chemical Abstracts Service or IUPAC.

. References should be numbered consecutively in the order of their appear-

ance in the text, with numbers as unparenthesized superscripts. The com-
plete list of references should be typed on a separate page(s) and placed at
the end of the manuscript. Journal abbreviations should be those used by
Chemical Abstracts. Italics and bold-face character can be indicated by
___and ~~, respectively.

. Tables or Schemes should be numbered consecutively with Roman numerals

and should be grouped at the end of the paper.

. Figures should be numbered as “Figures” , with Arabic numerals and all

captions should be typed together on one or more separate sheets. Both fig-
ures and captions should be grouped together at the end of the manuscript. It
is particularly important that all figures should be original drawings or good
glossy photographs.

A synopsis together with authors” names and title in Chinese should also be
prepared.

If the manuscript is prepared using IBM-compatible PC, a floppy-disk copy
accompanied with the name of the used software will be very much helpful.




